
 

The Peebles FFA Chapter has been working all summer on the 

new school garden. We hope this will add a healthy alternative 

and promote students to choose fresh produce, as opposed to 

canned. Students have enjoyed working in the garden and eating 

the vegetables. We take pleasure in being able to give products 

from our garden to the Peebles community members. We have 

planted many varieties and types of vegetables in our garden this 

year and will hopefully be able to provide more to the community 

and to our school. This year the members of the Peebles FFA chap-

ter spent many hours of hard work and dedication on painting the 

flower bed boxes, building trellises for blackberries and reposi-

tioning the rocks in the garden. We also have added a variety of 

new vegetables and fruits, such as a Blackberries, Blueberries, 

Strawberries, and Asparagus. 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

The new 2016 - 2017 Peebles FFA Officers have been diligently 

preparing for the next years activities. Each officer has responsi-

bilities throughout the year to ensure that our chapter activities go 

off without a hitch. 

President Jordan Crum 

& Vice President Ka-

tie Cora & C.J. Smart 

are working to update 

this years National 

Chapter. Secretary 

Brianna is working on  

the secretaries book, 

keeping accurate re-

cords of meeting’s & 

correspondence 

throughout the year.  

Treasurer Brooklyn Farmer & Blake Smalley, and Student Advi-

sor Kim Kreal are working on the treasurers book, keeping a re-

cord of receipts and disbursements of our account, to be able to 

help plan and budget our funds for this year. Reporter Jessica 

Newkirk & Jerilyn Garrett, & Sentinel Katie Setty are working on 

preparing news articles, 

news letters & keeping 

members & parents in-

formed on upcoming events 

& activities.  

http://


